
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 - Billy, for coming back to school  
and doing extremely well getting on  
with his work.  
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Year 2 - Rosie, for making wonderful  
progress and producing some excellent 
work.   

Year 3 -  Annabelle, for having a fantastic 
week and doing some fabulous work.  

Year 4 -  George, for having a fantastic 
week and for doing a fantastic piece of  
writing.  

Year 5  - The Whole Class, for all of their  
efforts on their ’Day of the Dead’.  

Year 6 - Benji, for being a great member of 
the class and also for gaining the Young  
Hero Award!  We are very proud of you!  

EYFS - Grace, for using her sounds to write 
a wonderful account of Diwali.  

Key Dates for Your Diary 2019 
Fri 15th Nov - Children In Need 

Wed 11th Dec - EY/Y1 Xmas Performances, 10am + 5pm 

Mon 16th Dec - Carol Service at Church, 5.30pm 

Tues 17th Dec - N/EY Party, pm 

Wed 18th Dec - KS1 Party, pm 

Thurs 19th Dec - Y3/4 Party + Y5/6 Event, pm 

Fri 20th Dec - School Breaks up for Christmas 

Tues 7th Jan 2020 - School commences for all pupils 

 

Golden Broom  
Award   

Year  5 
 

Attendance Award 

Year  3 
 

This week’s  
attendance  

95.6% 

Marvellous Manners 
Award 

 

EYFS - Zara 
Year 1 - George 

Year 2 - Josh 
Year 3 - Josie 
Year 4 - Ellie 
Year 5 - Beth 
Year 6 - Josie 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

EYFS - Joseph L 
Year 1 - Zachary  
Year 2 - Archie 

Year 3 - Bas 
Year 4 - Lily 

Year 5 - Beth 
Year 6 - Alex 

 
 

CLASS 
 

5 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 91.1% 

Class 1 90.0% 

Class 2 97.6% 

Class 3 100% 

Class 4 98.2% 

Class 5 96.3% 

Class 6 96.2% 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

Dogs 
With the safety of children in mind please can we ask parent’s 

not to bring dog’s onto the  playground and to  be respectful  of 
our neighbours when allowing dogs to foul.  

Thank you. 

Staindrop School Council  
 

In aid of BBC Children in Need, 
we will be  

collecting any loose change 
which will be used to cover our 
cardboard cut-out of ‘Pudsey 

Bear’.   
A collection bucket is situated 

in the office. 
 

Also, this Friday 15th Nov,  
pupils can come to school 

wearing odd socks and casual 
clothes - please send your 

child in with a  
suggested donation of £1. 


